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 UPCOMING EVENTS 

WEEK 5 

 

Monday, November 5th  

Homework Centre Celebration 

 

Tuesday, November 6th  

After School Sport Basketball 

 

Wednesday, November 7th 

After School Sport Circus Skills 

4-6J Library Excursion 

Thursday, November 8th 

Got –IT Parenting Evening and Disco 

Friday, November 9th 

World Festival of Magic Excursion 

 

WEEK 6 

 

Monday, November 12th  

3-6 Intensive Swimming 

Homework Centre 3:30 – 4:15  

 

Tuesday, November 13th  

3-6 Intensive Swimming 

 

Wednesday, November 14th  

P&C Meeting 2-3pm 

3-6 Intensive Swimming 

 

Thursday, November 15th  

3-6 Intensive Swimming 

 

Friday, November 16th  

3-6 Intensive Swimming 

 

 

 WEEK 7 

 

Learn to Swim continues all week!  

 

                                                       

 

 
 

We are very excited and fortunate to have watched the 

Songroom performance this week- students returned bursting 

with energy and stories! Next week, the whole school will attend 

the World Festival of Magic!  Our participation in this show has 

been sponsored by Newcastle Enterprise Rotary Club. These are 

rich cultural performances that many students would not usually 

be able to see with a group of friends and will inform class 

discussions and writing. 

 

Surveys!!! 
 

As part of the required annual school reporting process we are 

required to evaluate aspects of our school. The first aspect that 

the community will be invited to complete surveys on will be 

‘School Culture’. This survey will be attached to the newsletter. 

Please complete the survey and return it to the office as soon as 

possible. Staff and students will complete similar surveys during 

school time.  

 

Parents and Citizens Association 
 

This terms P&C meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 

14th from 2-3pm. The P and C is a small dedicated group who 

require more support, both at meetings and with fundraising such 

as canteen and the Christmas Raffle. 

The P and C are now putting together their hampers for the 

Christmas Raffle and would appreciate donations of non-

perishable Christmas items. Students will bring home raffle tickets 

soon. 
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Shave for a Cure 

One of our parents Tammy 

Baghous will be shaving her 

head on the 2nd December 

2012 for the Leukaemia 

Foundation World’s Greatest 

Shave. She is seeking 

sponsorship that will be 

donated to patients with 

cancer and their families.  

The school will accept trust 

donations for Tammy or you 

could donate online. 

Sporting Achievements 

 

Congratulations to Mishka who 

competed in the Big Banana 

Ice Skirmish at Coffs Harbour. 

 

                    
 

GOT IT! Tip Of The Week 
 
Talk to your child about things 
he/she is interested in and share 
aspects of your day with your 
child. 

 

Banking Champs 
Well done to Chevelle 

Bainbridge from KW. 

Chevelle has received her 

silver banking certificate for 

20 banking deposits.  
 

Well done, Chevy! Keep up 

the great saving. 

 

 

UNIFORMS 
 

NEW GIRLS TUNICS 
 

The school is about to place 

an order for our new girls 

summer tunics. A size 6 dress 

is available in the office for 

interested parents. If you are 

interested in purchasing a 

tunic please see Bec in the 

office. Tunics will be 

available for collection on 

January 31st 2013. 

 

Pricing for our new tunics are 

 

 Size 4-8         $32.50 + GST 

 

 Size 10 – 14  $34.50 + GST 

 

 Size 16 – 18  $37.50 + GST 

 

Swim School 
 

November 12- November 23rd 
 

Year 3 – 6 Lambton Swimming Pool 
 

Please ensure that notes and money have been 

returned to the office. 
 

This program has been heavily subsidised by the 

school to ensure all students can participate.  
 

Lost Property 
 

We have over 40 items of 

lost property without 

labels. If you are missing 

some belongings please 

come and ask at the 

office. 

At the end of next week 

all items will be claimed by 

the school for the clothing 

pool. 

You could ask at the 

office about iron on 

clothing labels and we 

can provide some advice. 
 

 


